
To the Lord Mayor and     Report No: 230/2016 
Members of Dublin City Council    Report of North West Area Committee   
 
 

 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Breviate of the month of July 2016 

 
 

In accordance with standing orders of the Dublin City Council, the Breviate of the meeting of 
the North West Area Committee held on 19th July 2016 set out hereunder.  
 
 
NWA/163/16. Election of Chair  
 

ORDER:  Councillor Noeleen Reilly was proposed by Councillor Seamus 
McGrattan, seconded by Councillor Teresa Keegan and was duly 
elected 

 
NWA/164/16 Election of Vice Chair 
 

ORDER:  Councillor Cathleen Carney Boud was proposed by Councillor 
Noeleen Reilly, seconded by Councillor McGrattan and was duly elected. 

 
NWA/170/16 Proposed grant of a licence of the premises at No. 5 and part No. 6 

Cardiffsbridge Road.   
  
 ORDER:  Recommend to City Council. 
 
NWA/171/16 With reference to the proposed disposal of land to the rear of 10/11 

Rathvilly Park, Finglas, Dublin 11 to the ESB.   
 
 ORDER:  Recommend to City Council. 
 
NWA/172/16 With reference to the proposed disposal of land to the rear of 53 

Rathvilly Park, Finglas, Dublin 11 to the ESB.   
  
 ORDER:  Recommend to City Council. 
 
 

 

Councillor Noeleen Reilly 
Chairperson  
20th July 2016  



Attendance: 
 
NWA Councillors:    
ORDER: Áine Clancy, Anthony Connaghan, Emma Murphy, Paul McAuliffe,  

Noeleen Reilly, Cathleen Carney Boud, David Costello, Teresa Keegan, 
Cieran Perry and Andrew Keegan and Seamus McGrattan. 
 

 
Apologies: Councillor Brendan Carr, Lord Mayor. 
 
 
 
 
Officials:         Aidan Maher (Senior Executive Officer), Mary Taylor (Senior Executive  
                        Officer), Donal Barron (Area Housing Manager – Ballymun), Derek  
                        Healy, (Area Housing Manager – Finglas & Cabra), Fergus Synnott  
                        (Administrative Officer – Cabra), Bridget Gilbert (Senior Staff Officer),  
                        Mary Bellew (Staff Officer), Helen Smirnova, (Traffic Management &  
                        Control) Neil O’Donoghue (Traffic Engineer, NWA), John Twamley  
                        (Public Domain Officer), Ruth Dowling, Administrative Officer Vincent  
                        Norton, Assistant Chief Executive. 

 
 

The meeting concluded at 18.15 


